
 

4 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We are making some changes to the Year 7 Timetable for next week only, because over 
a third of the year group will be away on the Bude Trip and different provision needs to 
be put in place for the students who are remaining at school. 
 
We have condensed the classes into five groups across the year group and they will be 
following a different schedule to normal, completing project-based work across all 
subjects. Times of the start and end of the school days will be the same as usual. 
 
If your young person is not going to Bude, their individualised timetable will be available 
on Arbor by the end of this week; they will also receive a paper copy, which will clearly 
state which of the five groups they are in. Please ask them to note which days they have 
PE on next week, as it is possible that this will be different to normal. 
 
I am sure you will agree this will give them a lovely opportunity to mix with other 
members of their year group and also meet new teachers. I hope that your young 
person is pleased to hear this information, as we are aware that many students have 
been enquiring as to what the week will look like whilst a lot of their year group are 
away. However, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs C Williams 
Assistant Headteacher for KS3 
 


